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Dec. 14, 2016     [emailed to ] 
 
 
Amber Egan 
 
 
Dear Ms. Egan: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Dec. 7, 2016. 
 
You have requested all documentation that waives any sections of Administrative Code 1, Title 23, 
Subtitle A:  Education, CHAPTER I:  State Board of Education, Subchapter a:  Public School 
Recognition, with any supporting documents for School District 428 of the Illinois Department of 
Juvenile Justice.  In addition, I am requesting documentation waiving any other codes/rules that 
apply to all other publicly funded Illinois schools.  I am requesting the copies of all documentation 
provided to the Illinois State Board of Education by School District 428 of the Illinois Department 
of Juvenile Justice.  I am requesting all applications for funding by School District 428 of the 
Illinois Department of Juvenile Justice, and documentation of all funding provided to School 
District 428 of the Illinois Department of Juvenile Justice. 
 
The attached documents (17-163-egan-doc1.pdf and 17-163-egan-doc2.pdf) have been provided in 
response to your request. Please note we have redacted signatures pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7 (1)(b).  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
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